
Thanks for supporting the 2022-2023 Memorial Middle School 8th Grade Committee!! 

                 8TH GRADE CLASS OF 2023 DANCE COMMITTEE 
 

FLEECE PANTS FUNDRAISER 
Show some School Pride!! 

This is NOT approved for spirit wear!  It CAN NOT be worn to school! 

 

The 8th grade committee is now taking orders for fleece pants.  Show your pride in your school by wearing these pants 

while also supporting the 8th grade committee in their goal to make the class of 2023’s formal a success! 

Be sure to fill in all information and return by the due date with payment in cash or check made payable to “Memorial 
HSA”. Enclose order form and payment in envelope marked “8th Grade Fleece Pants”.  

Any questions please contact Trish Ryan at wpmemorialclassof2023@gmail.com or 201-452-9212. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
  

Parent Name __________________________________Contact e-mail_____________________________________ 

 

Contact cell________________________ Student name____________________________ HR _________________ 

 

Size:    X-Small  Small   Medium   

 

Large   X-Large  XX-Large    


